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Wilbm J. Cahill, Jr.
Geoup Vk e Pro uJent

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Room
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
NRC GENERIC LETTER 89-10: " SAFETY-RELATED MOTOR-0PERATED
VALVE TESTING AND SURVEILLANCE - 10 CFR 50.54(F)

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the requirements of 10CFR50.54(f), the NRC issued Generic Letter
89-10 " Safety-Related Motor-0perated Valve Testing and Surveillance," on
June 28, 1989.

The generic letter requires that, within 5 years f rom the date of the
generic letter, each addressee with a construction permit should complete
all design-basis reviews, analyses, verifications, tests, and inspections
that have been instituted in order to comply with items a. through h. of the
recommended actions, Supplement 6 to GL 89-10 (March 8. 1994) requested
additional information 11 a licensee intended to extend its current
schedular commitment for verifying the capability of the motor-operated
valves (MOVs) within the scope of GL 89-10. TU Electric has determined that
an extension per Supplement 6 is not necessary since the schedular
commitment will be met as described below.

TV Electric will verify the capability of safety-related MOVs to operate
under design basis conditions by June 28, 1994. TV Electric will notify the
NRC within 30 days of completing actions a. through h, above
(by July 28, 1994).

Design Basis calculations have been performed, however final reviews to'
confirm assumptions and to finalize related design documents will extend
beyond June 28, 1994.
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Should any comments and/or questions arise regarding this response, please
contact Carl B. Corbin at (214) 812-8859.

Sincerely.

William J. Cahill, Jr.

r

By:
D. R. Woodlan
Docket Licensing Manager

1

c- Mr. L. J. Callan Region IV
Mr. T. A. Westerman, Region IV
Resident Inspectors, CPSES
Mr. T. A. Bergman. NRR
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